
Submission ID: 20036

I live in Harpenden. I strongly object to Luton Airport’s proposals on the following grounds:
Noise from aircraft flying low overhead already affects quality of life in the local area. Increased flight numbers would make
the problem intolerable.
AIr pollution from aircraft - increasing passenger numbers,and therefore flights, will exacerbate the existing damage to air
quality
Increased traffic, again leading to poorer air quality, increased noise and congestion.
Site limitations - the proposal requires huge areas of fields and parkland to be destroyed, again with very negative impact
on the local environment.
Commitment to reduction of emissions - the proposal is totally contradictory to this aim. As a country, we should be aiming
to reduce passenger flights, not increase them.


